
News Flash 8 – 2019 

Save the date  

Our Year 6 Program will be commencing in Term 3, week 5. The program will run for 10 

weeks on a Wednesday morning at 7.45am. A permission note will go home to all Year 6 

families at the beginning of next Term. Dates 21/8/19-6/11/19. Please mark them in your 

diary. 

 

Afternoon Pick up 

Please note that under CCS legislation we need to be actively caring for children for them to 

be considered in attendance. Educators can’t actively care for children if primary caregivers 

are still present.  

Where a child is booked into care and the parent signs the child in and out almost 

simultaneously, no childcare has been provided by the service, and therefore an absence 

session must be reported for the session of care. Child care subsidy is payable for the 

session up to the limit of the 42-initial allowable absences.  

Please see Sue-anne if you require further clarification.  

 

Educator Training 

Negative body image can significantly impact young people’s learning, social connectedness, 

wellbeing and mental health.  

As a team, Educators undertook a four hour training session on Body Esteem this week with 

the Butterfly Foundation to better understand body image and body esteem.  Educators 

discussed influences and warning signs in adolescents and the importance of early 

intervention.  

If any families would like more information, please contact the centre or alternatively you 

can contact the Butterfly National Helpline – 1800 334673 for information and support 

around body image issues.  

 

Happy Holidays 

We hope that you all have a happy and safe holiday and we look forward to hearing about 

your holiday adventures when OOSH returns on Tuesday 23 July 2019. Please email the 

centre any photos of your holiday so we can share them on our “Sharing World” wall inside 

our OOSH room.   

 

 


